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Brussels, 6th October 2014

Solidarity message for the striking members of Workers United, Local 2641 at NGF Canada

Dear Comrades,

We are writing on behalf of the Centrale Générale FGTB of Belgium, a blue collar workers'union
affiliated to the IndustriALI Global Union, and representing among others the interests of the glass
workers.

We have been informed about the strike at the NGF Canada plant in Ontario and we have learned the
intentions of the management to mark a downturn of working conditions.

We hope the management will return to the bargaining table to negotiate a fair agreement and maintain
decent working conditions.

We would like to express our support and solidarity with your struggle . Please pass this message on to
workers of Workers United, Local 2641.

Yours in solidarity,

Alain CLAUWAERT

Federal Secretary President
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